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ANNOUNCEMENT   
Ref.: 09/POKJAEQC/RSPTN/2022 

 

 

In connection with the bidding committee (Pokja) for the Selection of the Equipment 

Consultant (EQC) to support the Establishment of the University of Bengkulu’s Hospital, we have 

evaluated all submitted proposals. The evaluation has been done through the several stages of the 

selection process in the minute meetings. We hereby report and announce of the selection process, 

as follows: 

 

A. Registration of Consultant Candidates 

Registration was opened from 16 November 2021 to 17 December 2021 and we employed two 

methods: (1) apply to the website https://pmursptn.unib.ac.id, and (2) direct application in 

which applicants came to the Pokja office in-person at Universitas Bengkulu Gedung Rektorat, 

Meeting Room 1, Jalan W.R. Supratman, Kandang Limun, Bengkulu, 38371 Indonesia. The 

total number of registered candidates were 39 companies consisted of 12 companies from 

overseas and 27 businesses from domestic.  

 

B. Submission of Application for PQ EQC Documents

The due date for the submission of the Pre-Qualification (PQ) document was 21 December

2021 at 15:00 WIB (Western Indonesia Time, GMT+7). Only 12 companies submitted a set of 

the document in the sealed envelopes comprised 11 domestic companies and 1 foreign firm.

 

C. Opening the PQ EQC Document

The submitted PQ EQC document was opened on 25 December 2021 by the Pokja team and

the vice director of the Hospital’s team as an external person and as required by the process. 

All 12 companies had sent the requested document, that were one set of the original document 

and three copies of it.

 

D. Evaluation Result of PQ EQC Document 

The evaluation of the PQ EQC document was carried out by the Pokja team in the period of 

28 December 2021 to 06 January 2022. The result is:  

 

“All firm candidates DO NOT meet the eligibility criteria for the bidding”. 

 

 

Thank you. 
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